
Contribution Renewal Reminder 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the renewal period for your valued 

contribution to [Organization's Name], we want to take a moment to express our gratitude for 

your ongoing support. 

Your contribution has played a vital role in helping us achieve our goals, and we would love to 

continue this journey together. We kindly remind you that your contribution is set to expire on 

[Expiration Date]. 

Please consider renewing your support to ensure that we can keep making a difference in the 

lives of those we serve. To renew your contribution, simply visit our website at [Website Link] 

or contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you once again for your generosity and support. We are looking forward to continuing our 

partnership! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 


